

Kentish Town Community Centre April Newsletter 2020 Number 2



Dear KTCC Members, Residents and Centre Users,

We hope you are a well and are staying safe. The Kentish Town community is one of incredible resilience and kindness. Lots of people have phoned us offering support, which is great.

We have also had an incredible response to our fundraising campaign to keep our Foodbank fully stocked. As of lunchtime on Friday 3rd April we had raised £1,432.75 towards our goal of £2,500. If you'd like to donate please head to our donor box page: https://donorbox.org/ktccdonate

Finally, If you'd like to add something to our next newsletter please contact Arthur on (projects@ktcc.org.uk).

Sarah Hoyle, Centre Manager, Kentish Town Community Centre sarah@ktcc.org.uk

Older Peoples Project Update

A huge shout out
to Mary, our amazing Older People's Project Volunteer
who has taken the lead in talking to our older people.

Mary has been catching up on all the gossip and has
even been passing on jokes. We've got some real
comedians in our group! Next week we will start sending
out parcels to our older people. Massive thanks to Erin



who has arranged this. If you are a member of the OPP there will be tasty chocolate coming your way soon!

Youth Project Update Our Youth Project has gone digital! On Tuesday Jamie and the Team organised the first virtual youth club which was great fun. Each week our amazing youth workers are delivering challenges, games and virtual youth club



to our young people. For more information contact <mark>Jamie (Youth Project Manager) – 07392983368</mark> or <mark>Barbara (Youth Worker) – 07437245853. E:youth@ktcc.org.uk</mark>



Kentish Town Community Centre April Newsletter 2020 Number 2



Legal Advice Alice our legal expert continues to offer free legal advice, via telephone appointments. Our service is open to any local residents who may need information in these difficult times. We will also be offering debt advice and employment support soon. A big thanks to Addis Law (www.addislaw.co.uk) have kindly generated funds to provide additional training for Alice so we can improve the legal advice services we offer to our community.

New Project Happiness Hampers: From next week we are partnering with four of our local schools to support low income families who may be in need of food. 'Happiness Hampers' will be sent out to local children who may be at risk of slipping into food poverty by a drop in their parent's income. A massive thanks to all the teachers and staff who are supporting this project. A big shout out to Kitchen Social and Cantelowes Ward Councillors

Our foodbank is open If you'd like to take or donate to our food bank please call us on 0207 842 3212 to book a slot. We are open Monday to Friday 10am – 2pm, but occasionally we are called out so want to make sure we are onsite when you visit.

As mentioned on page one a huge thanks to everyone who has donated to our fundraising appeal. Our target is £2,500 and we are halfway there. Head to our website to donate (www.donorbox.org/ktccdonate).

